
August 14, 2017

A special meeting of the Town Council of the Town of Newton was held on the above

date at 6:00 p.m. Present were Deputy Mayor Elvidge, Mr. Flynn, Mrs. Le Frois, Mrs. Diglio,

Mayor Levante and Municipal Clerk, Lorraine A. Read.  

The Town Council held four interviews for various vacancies on Boards and

Commissions in Newton.

The Governing Body interviewed Ryan Stapel, a Newton business owner, who

expressed an interest in serving on the Economic Development Advisory Commission.

Mr. Stapel introduced himself and outlined his interest and qualifications for serving on

this Board.

At 6:15 pm, the Town Council interviewed Ralph Porter, a Newton resident, interested in

serving on the Planning Board.

Mr. Porter introduced himself and outlined his interest and qualifications for serving on

this Board.   He agreed to serve on any board or commission, if needed.

At 6:30 pm, the Town Council interviewed Karen Crossley, a Newton resident, interested

in serving on the Newton Housing Authority or the Recreation Advisory Commission.  

Mrs. Crossley introduced herself and outlined her interest and qualifications for serving

on these Boards.

At 6:45 pm, the Town Council interviewed Robert Talty, a Newton resident, interested in

serving on the Planning Board.  

Mr. Talty introduced himself and outlined his interest and qualifications for serving on this

Board.

After a brief discussion, the Governing Body agreed to complete all the interviews prior

to filling the vacancies on the various boards and commissions. Applicants will be advised upon

the completion of same. The Town Council thanked Mr. Stapel, Mr. Porter, Mrs. Crossley and

Mr. Talty for volunteering their time to the community.

There being no further business to be discussed, upon motion of Mrs. Le Frois,

seconded by Mr. Flynn and carried, the Council adjourned at 7:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

   Lorraine A. Read, RMC
    Municipal Clerk
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